
  

English 
Our English this term will be centred on the story of the 

RMS Titanic.  We will write a balanced argument, 

newspaper reports and dialogues.  In SPaG lessons we will 

consolidate our learning and focus on applying more of 

what we know in our independent writing.  We will 

continue with spelling lessons, recapping on patterns and 

rules for prefixes and suffixes.  Reading comprehension 

lessons will be centred on sharing a book and will practice 

techniques to aid our understanding and appreciation of 

the texts that we read.   The children will end each day by 

having a story read to them.  They will also have regular 

slots in which to read their own books from home, 

independently.  Please help your child to choose an 

appropriate text. 

Maths 
In Maths we will look at telling the time, reading timetables 

and measurement.  We will recap and secure our core skills 

and arithmetic methods.  We will practice mental maths 

strategies through repetition and games.  We will try to 

solve complex problems using bar modelling.  We will also 

be recapping on all Y6 objectives using short flashback 

sessions and online learning games, quizzes and activities. 

 

Science 
 

As scientists we will be learning 

about electrical circuits.  After half 

term we will look at the 

circulatory system and the heart. 

We will look at the impact that 

smoking can have on us and at 

nutrients and food groups and 

what they do for us.  We will 

design investigations and record 

our results. 

 

Our values this year: 
 

Hope – to have faith, confidence 
and high aspirations for the 
future.  
 
Joy – an expression of inner joy 
and happiness, encouraging 
others so they can be a source of 
joy to others.  
 
Community – being 
interdependent, working 
together where everyone is feels 
included, needed, valued and 
important. 
 

R.E 
In RE we will try to answer the 
question ‘For Christians, what 

type of King is Jesus’. 
 

French 
Our topics are: 

days of week + aller 
accommodation 

transport 
going on holiday 

 

D&T 
This term we will research, 

design, make and evaluate our 

own mobile phone cases using 

felt.  We will using two 

different types of stitching 

and add our own 

embellishments. 

Music 
We will start with the topic 
‘Growth’, focusing on street 

dance, before working on 
songs for our Year Six 

production performance. 

PSHE 
This term we will focus on 

transitions, changes and moving 

on as we move on to Year 7.  We 

will have some help with dealing 

with any anxiety we may feel.  

We will also look at puberty. 

 

Geography 
Our topic this term is Extreme 

Earth.  We will find out about 

volcanoes, earthquakes, floods, 

tsunamis.  We will look at why 

and where they appear and the 

impact that all of these can cause, 

both the environmental and 

human. 

 

 

Art 
In art this term we will also be 

designing, making and painting 

props and scenery for our Year 

Six Production. 

PE 
Games will take place on 

Thursdays and be led by Atlas 

Sports.  After half term, we will 

be doing cricket in our PE 

lessons. 

 

Computing 
During computer sessions we will 

be looking at Excel spreadsheets. 

We will also be combining our Art 

and Computing to do some 3D 

modelling  on the computers. 


